
 

GLS / C / 771-23                      CIRCULAR                12th December 2023  
Class Photograph - Grade 6-8 

 
Dear Parent, 
 
Get ready for a snapshot of memories!  Your little one's class photograph is set to capture the essence 

of the school year. The photograph schedule starts from January 15, 2024. Please click here to view 

the photoshoot schedule. 

Please ensure that your child is neatly dressed in complete school uniform on the day of the 
photoshoot. We request you not to send your child in their P.E. uniform on the scheduled photoshoot 
day. 
 
Our photography style is as contemporary as it gets, just like the sneak peek attached below.  

Remember, this is a one-time opportunity, so let's make it count! 

Please note that if your child misses the class photograph due to unavoidable circumstances on the 

photoshoot day according to the schedule, there won't be a second chance for them to join the class 

photograph. The amount paid is non-refundable. In case your child is absent, you will still receive the 

class photograph, but without your child’s photo. If you want your child to be part of the class 

photograph, kindly reach out to info@lensman.com directly. 

You can secure a spot for your child in the class photograph by making an online payment of AED 35/- 

on or before 10th January 2024. 

Let's make this class photo one for the books! 

Thank you for your support and co-operation. 
  
Warm regards, 

 
Asha Alexander                                      آشا ألكسندر 
Principal                                                  مديرة المدرسة  
Executive Leader - Climate Change     تغير المناخ  -الرئيس التنفيذي  

 
 
 

 

https://gemsedu-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/p/malushka_c_gls/EfdSs1KA04ZGgtKYwe8GvgIBVyfc-YtL09WGuUBW1hNWUw?e=QHXTuL
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